Southeast District
Annual Report 2021

The Southeast District of IONE held the following meetings this past year:
March 19th, 2021
This meeting was online and had 12 members in attendance. Topics discussed during the meeting are new leadership, open positions within the chapter and future educational topics. Discussed Vet Nurse Bills SB 228 and SB 53. Members encouraged to reach out to state representatives. Round table provided an opportunity to discuss current status within hospital centers and covid-19 response. 
June 18th, 2021
Meeting was held online.  We did not have a quorum since we only have 4 members in attendance. President announced change in employment and desire to stay as the president for remainder of the term. Decided to hold discussion on Treasurer report and change from one treasurer to another to the next meeting.   
September 17th, 2021
This meeting was cancelled due to COVID-19 surge and majority of hospital leaders inability to attend due to hospital-focused issues.  
· The district will hold one additional meeting this year, December 17th meeting that is currently scheduled to be online. 
Throughout the year at each meeting the district focused on the following items:
· Current common issues across region and the impact to all aspects of nursing
· How to improve engagement among the district and how to streamline leadership transition. 
· Diversity of our district membership. How to grow membership and include members from non-acute settings such as nursing homes and other universities in the area. 
· Providing an educational event of high quality and accessibility for all nurse leaders or inspiring leaders through a possible grant activity. 


Respectfully Submitted by:
Lana Watson DNP RN CNE 
District President
